The Evanston Hospital Multiple Sclerosis Support Group

invites you to a fascinating presentation of ongoing clinical research

for multiple sclerosis and other autoimmune diseases

with nationally known Chicago neurologist and clinical researcher

Dr. Richard Burt

“Stem Cell Transplantation for Autoimmune Diseases”

Wednesday, July 19
7 to 8:30 p.m.

Evanston Hospital Doctor’s Dining Room G966

Dr. Burt is Chief of the Division of Immuno Therapy and Autoimmune Diseases
at Northwestern University. He pioneered the field of stem cell therapy for autoimmune
diseases, doing the first hematopoietic stem cell transplants in the U.S. for multiple
sclerosis and other autoimmune diseases. He serves as principal investigator on
National Institute of Health-funded clinical trials of stem cell transplantation for
autoimmune diseases, and has been quoted and/ or reported in many national media

outlets.

The presentation is free and open to the community

Reservations are requested



